
 
Dear Physician, 

 

We at Hour Detroit are excited to continue our more than two-decade-long tradition of 

honoring the region’s top medical professionals this year, a year in which medical 

professionals have faced unprecedented challenges and risen to those challenges again and 

again.  

 

Online balloting for Hour Detroit magazine’s 2021 Top Doctors survey has begun 

at www.HourTopDocs.com. The voting period will continue through midnight on June 15th, 

2021. 
  
As we did last year, we once again will be looking for ways to recognize others in the medical 

community who deserve recognition for their outstanding and heroic work battling COVID-

19. When you visit our website, you will have an opportunity to recognize other individuals 

along with your fellow physicians - whether they be nurses, technicians, administrative staff, 

cleaning crew or anyone else you feel is deserving of special recognition. We hope to take 

some of your feedback and use it in our Top Docs issue in October. 
  
To vote, please visit our secure site, where the structure permits one-time voting by state-

licensed M.D.s and D.O.s in Wayne, Oakland, Macomb, Washtenaw, and Livingston counties. 

Doctors may sign up as New Users using their state I.D. number to register.  

 

As always, doctors are encouraged to vote for respected, qualified, and talented medical 

professionals — doctors to whom they would refer a loved one. (This survey should not be 

viewed as an opportunity for bloc voting.) The resulting list will be published in the October 

2021 issue of Hour Detroit. 

 

If you have any questions on the voting process or the Top Docs list itself, please contact Ana 

Potter at apotter@hour-media.com, or by phone 248-691-1800 ext. 134. 

 

With our sincerest gratitude,  
 

Dan Caccavaro 

Editor-in-Chief 

Hour Detroit 
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